Instructions for teaching staff on how to act if a student with severe symptoms (fever, cough, respiratory distress, etc.) joins the class


Dear employees, 

If a student with fever and other associated symptoms joins the lectures or other classes, you should remind them of the responsibility of each individual to go into self-isolation. Such a student should immediately leave the class and, in accordance with the NIJZ instructions, consult their GP (by phone) to obtain further instructions. 

It is also important that all employees go into self-isolation if there are reasons for it, report their absence to the Faculty’s HR Department and contact their GP (by phone) for further instructions. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]If you show any sign of illness, you should stay at home and avoid contact with others. You should first inform your GP about your symptoms by phone; based on your specific case, your GP or other healthcare worker will then give you instructions on what to do next.

Best regards,
Coordination Team 


